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PP_2016_NARRO_001_01 (IRF20/2018 

 

Ms Jane Redden        
General Manager  
Narromine Shire Council  
PO Box 115 
Narromine NSW 2821 
 
 
 
Dear Ms Redden 
 
Planning proposal (PP_2016_NARRO_001_01) – Alteration of Gateway 
determination- Fowler Steam Engine – withdrawn and not proceeding 
  
I refer to an email dated 4 May 2020 in relation to withdrawing the planning proposal 
PP_2016_NARRO_001_01 to list the Fowler Steam Engine as a heritage item under 
Schedule 5 of the Narromine LEP 2011. 
 
I have determined as the delegate of the Minister, in accordance with section 3.34(7) 
of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979, to alter the Gateway 
determination dated 8 September 2016 for PP_2016_NARRO_001_00 (since 
altered) to not proceed. The Alteration of Gateway determination is enclosed. 
 
Please contact the Department should Council wish to proceed with the matter once 
restoration of the Fowler Steam Engine is complete and sufficient details are 
available to list as an item in Schedule 5 of Narromine LEP 2011. 
 
Should you have any enquiries about this matter, I have arranged for Tim Collins 
Senior Planning Officer from the Department of Planning, Industry and Environment, 
Western Region office, to assist you. Mr Collins can be contacted on 58526800. 
 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

  12.5.20 
 
Damien Pfeiffer 
Director, Western Region  
Local and Regional Planning  
 
Encl: Alteration of Gateway Determination  


